
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Student, 

I am absolutely delighted that you have chosen to come to Warlingham School & Sixth Form College. You may be 

familiar with the school and you may even have family and friends who already attend. If you are less familiar, feel free 

to look closely at our school website to find out more information. 

In May I will visit many of our local primary schools, to show a ‘Starting Year 7’ Presentation. This presentation can also 

be found on the website and will provide you with information and news about Warlingham School, including: 

• Our key values & the Warlingham Learner 

• Key people: Who is who? 

• The House System 

• Meet the form tutors       

• A tour of the school     

• School Trips & Clubs 

• Being prepared for school      

• Induction days  

• Our facilities/school canteen 

• Student Voice  

• School code of conduct     

• Where to go for help  

• Example timetable/lessons and activities          

• Questions and answers 

By June, you will have received a Year 6 Induction booklet (a copy of the booklet can be found on the website), this is 

one way to help you get to know your new school better before you arrive in September. So please spend some time 

completing as many of the activities as you can, your form tutor will collect the booklets in when you start on 5th 

September 2024. 

It also gives me great pleasure to invite you into Warlingham School & Sixth Form College on Tuesday 25th and 

Wednesday 26th June for our Year 6 induction days. On these days you will attend Warlingham from 9.00am-3.00pm.  

Please arrive at the main entrance at 8.45am, ready to take on the opportunities of experiencing life as a Warlingham 

student from 9.00am. Don’t forget to wear your primary school uniform and bring in your pencil case, trainers and 

lunch with you.  

A new parents induction evening will also take place on Wednesday 26th June. This is a great opportunity for us to meet 

your parents and talk to them about student life at Warlingham and answer and questions they have. Details on the 

evening will follow. 

I will see you very soon and once again I am delighted that you will be joining our amazing school community. 

With kind regards 

 

Mrs Dannielle MacMahon - Primary Transition Co-ordinator 


